/) Consolidated

December 12, 2014

Mr. Morris Woodruff

Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, PO Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Via EFIS
Dear Mr. Woodruff:

As part of a continuing effort to maintain a common brand across all markets and lines of
business, Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc., has filed a fictitious business
name statement with the Missouri Secretary of State to do business as Consolidated
Communications, effective January 1, 2015.

On December 1, 2014, Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc.
(“Consolidated™), filed for a name change in case number XN-2015-0140 and a complete tariff
replacement under tariff tracking number YX-2015-0214. Consolidated, in error, did not file a
copy of the customer notice with that filing. Attached to this supplement is a copy of the
customer notice indicating the addition of the new fictitious business name to do business as
Consolidated Communications.

With the December 1, 2014, case filing, Consolidated did not file a tariff adoption notice
because the existing tariff of Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc. dba
Consolidated Communications Network Services is being replaced in its entirety with the new
tariff filed in YX-2015-0214 for Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc. dba
Consolidated Communications.

Should you have any questions concerning any of the above, please don’t hesitate to
contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Kohler Lupton
Manager Regulatory & Legislative Affairs



